
Goodbye and Goodluck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception  Sienna C Tami A Reid P 

Y1 Isla B Aaliyah B George T 

Y2 Evie H Lucia S Aidan C 

Y3 Lewis P Charlie F Olivia M 

Y4 Joshua D Shayaan Olivia H 

Y5 Amelia B Charlie M Maya H 

Y6 Findley M Georgiana F Luca W 

 

Headteachers Awards 
 

Sophie W Year 6 

Gracie R Year 6 

Georgiana F Year 6 

Mason T Year 6 

Harlen C Year 2 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



 

Healthy Snacks 

From Year 1 to year 6 children can bring in a healthy snack for their morning break time. 

Crisps, chocolate, sweets and fizzy drinks are not allowed. 

 

 
 

 

All children are encouraged to bring water into school, please can the bottles not be placed into 

the book bags/rucksacks as these can cause damage to school books. 

 

 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUES 

 

 

The Christian value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Thankfulness’ 

At the end of this half term, we will be celebrating all children who have shown exceptional ‘thankfulness’ with a 

values celebration. 

 

 
 



 

Living life in its fullness at Nutgrove 
 

Look at what our new Reception class has been getting up to this week 
 

   
            

European Day of Languages  
  

Monday 26th September will be European Day of Languages. In school, 
we are planning a celebration of all languages, especially heritage 

languages and those that you might speak at home. We are hoping that 
children will share a song or poem or even how to say ‘Welcome’ in their 
heritage language. It would be lovely if they would share this with their 
class or with the whole school during our special assembly that week. 

Please let your class teacher know if your child would be happy to 
celebrate their other language or languages with us. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Safeguarding Updates 

  

We have shared a link online on how to discuss with your children what is safe to talk about 

online. 

Please see our website  

 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/computing/ 

 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2022/09/10_tips_to_help_your_child_stay_safe_online_-

_parent_factsheet.pdf 

 

 
 

 

 

 

NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 
• Earrings including retainers are not to be worn in school, please can these be removed before 

the children come into school on Monday 

• Can all of our parents make sure there is a name in their child's uniform. 

• Parent App is up and running for all – please inform the office if you have not received an invite 

• Trainers are to be worn only for PE days  

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/computing/
https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/10_tips_to_help_your_child_stay_safe_online_-_parent_factsheet.pdf
https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/10_tips_to_help_your_child_stay_safe_online_-_parent_factsheet.pdf
https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/10_tips_to_help_your_child_stay_safe_online_-_parent_factsheet.pdf


 

Attendance in 2022-2023 
In line with updated Government guidance for schools regarding attendance there is an increased responsibility on all 

schools when it comes to monitoring attendance and punctuality following the pandemic. 
Attendance is important. It is a life skill. Children from a very early age need to know that attending school and as 
they get older work is essential in getting by in life. The attendance ladder below highlights children’s percentage 

attendance in relation to how many days they may have been absent during the school year 

 
 

Communication and Payment tools at Nutgrove 

 

Main Phone Number - 01744 678400 

 

Main Email - office@nutgrove.epworthrust.org.uk 

 

Website - https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/ 

 

Parent Pay – To pay for lunches for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6, milk for Reception, Year 1 and 2, afterschool sports clubs 

for all who attend, breakfast club for all pupils who attend and any school trips. 

https://www.parentpay.com/ 

 

Parent App – Messages to parents from school, letters home, newsletters and parents can communicate a child's 

illness through this app. 

 

Tapestry – Used only by our Reception Class for our Reception Classteacher Mrs. Ridgway to communicate with 

parents. 

 

If you need any help setting up any of the above tools please contact us at the school office. 

Mrs. Chamberlain and Miss Lowry 

 

mailto:office@nutgrove.epworthrust.org.uk
https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/
https://www.parentpay.com/


Dates for your Diary 2022-2023 

 
*Please note that these dates could change during the school year* 

All dates and times confirmed closer to the event 

 

18th October 2022 9.30 am – Harvest Festival production for Year 3 parents 

 

13th December 2022 9.30 am and 14th December 2022 9.30 am – Nativity 

production led by Year 2 for all parents KS1 
 

19th December 2022 – Christmas Jumper Day raising funds for Edukid 

 

20th December 2022 – KS1  Christmas Party 

 

21st December 2022 – KS2 Christmas Party 

 

2nd March 2023 – World Book Day -Whole school event to be confirmed closer to 

time 

 

30th March 2023 9.30 am – Easter Service production for Year 4 parents 

 

24th May 2023 – John Wesley production for Year 5 Parents 

 

30th June 2023 -Sports Day KS2 9.15-12noon and KS1 1 pm-3 pm 

 

17th July 2023 9.30 am -Year 6 Leavers production for Year 6 parents 

 

17th July 2023 -Year 6 Leavers’ Festival (Evening)  

 

KS1 = Reception, Year 1 and Year 2                  

KS2 =Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Prayer of the Week 

 

 
 

PE TIMETABLE SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

                       Monday:      Year 5              

                       Tuesday:     Year 1 

                       Wednesday:  Year 3 and 6 

                       Thursday:    Year 4 PE and Year 5 Swimming 

                       Friday:       Year 2 and Reception 

  

 

   

ATTENDANCE – Whole Year Attendance 

 

This week’s class with the highest attendance is Year 6 97.6% 

The whole School year attendance is 96% 

 

 


